May 3, 1991

Melinda Kellogg Mail Box 11308 UCSB Santa Barbara, CA 93107

Dear Ms. Kellogg:

I am very pleased to extend to you this invitation to join the Provost's Honors Council, a select group of students who meet periodically to discuss ideas and issues of individual concern and of concern to the campus community.

The Honors Council consists of approximately 20 undergraduate students drawn from a variety of the major disciplines in the College of Letters and Science. Members are selected by both departmental nomination and my own review of the candidates' academic achievements. Those students invited to participate represent the highest level of accomplishment at UC Santa Barbara.

This year's meeting of the Honors Council has been scheduled for Thursday, May 16, in the Chancellor's Conference Room, 5123 Cheadle Hall. The meeting will begin at 3:00 PM and conclude at approximately 5:00 PM. The continuing members have expressed an interest in devoting this first meeting to discussing the purposes of the Provost's Honors Council, the Council's future under a new Provost and to addressing concerns about the quality of education and student services in the current atmosphere of financial crisis and transition.

Membership in the Provost's Honors Council is a privilege and carries responsibilities, as well. Participation in the Honors Council will be acknowledged on your official transcript and in the commencement program at the time of your graduation.

I would appreciate a response from you as to whether you will be able to attend the spring meeting of the Honors Council. Please phone Regina Fletcher, college adviser, at 893-3109 with your answer by Friday, May 10.

Congratulations on your distinguished achievements at UC Santa Barbara. I hope you will accept my offer to serve on the Provost's Honors Council, and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Laura Aldrich-Wolfe

Laura Alchiel Wolfe

Continuing Member of Council

Sincerely,

David A. Sprecher

De Id 4. Brechen

Provost